
HAND TOWEL
DISPENSER

REPLACEMENT

Dear Members, we will be replacing the hand towel 
dispensers in both the male and female changing rooms 

on Friday, 28 February 2025, from 3PM to 5PM.

As drilling will be involved, some noise is expected 
during this time. We appreciate your patience and 
understanding as we work to improve our facilities.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for 
your cooperation.

The Management 
18 February 2025

28 February 2025 (Fri)
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